
The representatives of the Lay Cistercian Communities present at the International Meeting of 

Huerta, in June 2008, warmly thank the Congregations and Orders of the Cistercian Family for 

the welcome and support that they have received from them for many years. 

 

They would like to present to the General Chapters of the Cistercian Family the request that the 

International Association of Lay Cistercians be recognized as belonging to the Cistercian Family 

as a new expression of the Cistercian charism. 

 

 

Vote 71 We recognize the existence of a lay expression of our Cistercian charism in the lived  

experience of the groups of lay persons associated with a number of the monasteries of our Order. 

yes - 132 no – 21 abstain– 0 (over 86%) 


